Welsh Junior Squad Managers Report 2020
Covid severely impacted what the squad was able to do in 2020.  In particular the planned Easter camp in the Lake District had to be cancelled and there was no JHI or JIRCS competition.  However whilst no camps involving overnight stays were possible after March, we did manage to hold a couple of training days between lockdowns in September and December.
Mark Saunders/Alice Bedwell (SWOC) 
